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CHAMPION SPRAYON

CRAWLING INSECT KILLER

KILLS: ANTS, COCKROACHES, CRICKETS, SILVERFISH, SOWBUGS, SPIDERS,
EARWIGS, TICKS, DERMESTIDS, FLEAS AND CARPET BEETLES.

FOR INDUSTRIAL USE ONLY

GUARANTEE:

D-TRANS ALLETHRIN............................. 0.050%
N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE.......... 0.400%
CHLORPYRIFOS.................................. 0.500%

REGISTRATION NO. 23106 

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

CAUTION

FLAMMABLE

EXPLOSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

PRECAUTION : KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ PRECAUTIONS ON BACK OF CAN

NET CONTENTS: 312 g

CHASE PRODUCTS CO.
THE QUALITY FIRST COMPANY

P.O. BOX 70 MAYWOOD IL 60153

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE GENERAL:  Use as a spot treatment to control
cockroaches, silverfish, ticks, fleas, and other insects listed



below.  Apply this product to localized areas where pests are
found or may occur.  Spray surfaces until wet.

SPOT TREATMENT: TO KILL ANTS, COCKROACHES, CRICKETS, SILVERFISH,
SOWBUGS, SPIDERS AND EARWIGS:  Spray into cracks, crevices around
baseboards and other places where these insects hide.  Apply
behind and beneath cabinets, refrierators, sinks, stoves, and in
and around waste containers.  Contact directly as many insects as
possible.  For ants, spray trails and places where ants enter
premises.  Repeat as necessary for control.

TO KILL BROWN DOG TICKS AND FLEAS:  Remove and destroy pet's old
bedding.  Spray sleeping quarters of pets, around baseboards,
window and door frames, wall cracks and local areas of floors. 
Repeat as necessary.  Fresh bedding should be placed in animal
quarters after spray has dried.  DO NOT SPRAY ANIMALS.  Treat
your pets with a product registered for application to animals to
control the source of your flea infestation.  Do not allow
animals to contact spray before it has dried.

TO KILL CARPET BEETLES AND DERMESTIDS:  Spray along baseboards,
edges of carpeting, under carpets and rugs, under furniture, in
closets, on shelving, and in other places of harbourage.  Repeat
as necessary. Care should be taken to avoid depositing the
product onto exposed surfaces or introducing the material into
the air.  Avoid contamination of food or food processing
surfaces.  Cover all food processing surfaces and thoroughly
clean with potable water before reusing.  Do not use as a space
spray.

APPLICATIONS OF THIS PRODUCT IN THE FOOD AREAS OR FOOD HANDLING
ESTABLISHMENTS OTHER THAN SPOT TREATMENT AND/OR CRACK OR CREVICE
TREATMENT ARE NOT PERMITTED.

PRECAUTIONS:  Contents under pressure.  Do not use or store near
heat or open flame.  Do not puncture or incinerate container. 
Exposure to temperatures above 54EC (130EF) may cause bursting.
May be harmful if swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through skin. 
Avoid breathing spray mist and provide adequate ventilation of
area being treated.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes and clothing. 
Wash thoroughly after handling.  Do not allow children or pets to
contact treated surfaces until spray has dried.  Remove pets and
cover fish aquariums before spraying. Do not apply directly to
food.  In commercial food handling facilities, cover or remove
all food or food processing equipment during application.  Do not
apply while food processing is underway.  In the home all food
processing surfaces and utensils should be covered during
treatment or thoroughly washed with potable water before use. 
Cover exposed food. This product is toxic to fish, birds and
other wildlife.  Do not apply directly to water.  Do not



contaminate water by cleaning of equipment or disposal of wastes.

FIRST AID: IF SWALLOWED:  Contains volatile petroleum
distillates.  Do not induce vomiting.  Call a physician
immediately. IF ON SKIN OR CLOTHING:  In case of contact, remove
contaminated clothing and wash skin with soap and water. IF IN
EYES:  Flush with plenty of water.  Get medical attention if
irritation persists.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Chlorpyrifos is a cholinesterase
inhibitor.  Atropine is antidotal.

DISPOSAL:  When container is empty, press valve to release all
pressure.  Dispose of empty container in accordance with
provincial requirements.  For information on the disposal of
unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of spills, contact the
regional office of Environmental Protection, Environment Canada. 
Do not puncture or incinerate.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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